Scheduled Maintenance

On Monday, May 3, 2021, between 6:00 AM and 9:00 AM Eastern Time, the U.S. Department of Labor will be conducting system maintenance on the Foreign Labor Application Gateway (FLAG) System. System users will not be

able to access FLAG during this time. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience.

Please note that following this maintenance, users may see a temporary delay in cases appearing and/or updating in both their Case table and case linking screens. If you continue to experience issues with case access

through the end of the day on Monday, May 3rd, please contact the technical help desk.
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